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ONGO AND CHUTE RIVERS-TOWN OF 'l'RESCOTT-TO\vN OF ROCKPORT. 

ChallteD' 106, 
Resolve for ilnprovelnent of Songo nnel Chute rivers. 

Resol·ved) That the St1111 of three hundred dollars is hereby 
appropriated for the purposes of dredging, constructing jetties 
or breakwaters, and otherwise improving and rendering naviga­
ble, throughout the entire season, those parts of the interior 
watenvay, in the Sebago lake steamboat route, known as Chute's 
river, situated between Long lake and the bay of Naples, in the 
town of Naples, county of Cumberlanel, and at the source and 
mouth of Songo river, which connects the bay of Naples and 
Sebago lake, in said town and county. The expenditure of such 
appropriation shall be under the direction of the county com­
missioners of Cumberland county, who shall employ a competent 
civil engineer to plan and supervise the work. Provided, how­
ever, that no money shall be paid by the state, until the Sl1111 of 
six hundred dollars shall have been expended upon the improve­
ments of said Songo and Chute rivers. 

Approved March 17, 1899. 

Resolve in favor of the town of Trescott.. 

Resol'ved) That the sum of one hundred and fifty dollars be 
and hereby is appropriated annually for the years eighteen hun­
dred and ninety-nine and nineteen hundred to aid the town of 
Trescott to maintain roads and bridges in said town and that the 
money be expended under the direction of the county commis­
sioners. 

Approve(ll\Iarch 17, 18DD. 

Resolve in favor of the town of Rocport. 

Resolved, That there be appropriated and paid to the town of 
Rockport the sum of six hundred and forty dollars and twelve 
cents as an abatement and refunding of taxes for the years 
eighteen hundred and ninety-six, eighteen hundred and ninety­
seven and eighteen hundred and ninety-eight, under a misappl'e­
hension of the provisions of law. 

Approvel] March 17, IS99. 
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